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LOW-VOLUME
HALOGEN
LITTLITEe
MODELS TO BE
DISCONTINUED

In our continuing efforts to streamline our product offering, Federal Signal is discontinuing certain low-volume halogen models of our
Littlitee product family. Popular halogen models of the Littlite product family will remain available.

SUBSTITUTES

DISCONTINUED MODEL # RECOMMENDED SUBSTITUTE
MODEL # DESCRIPTION MODEL # DESCRIPTION

Halogen, 18-inch, Rheostat control, wired base,

LF18TRB neck extends from top of chassis, horizontal mount

LED, 18-inch, on/off switch control, wired base, neck

LF18TSB-LED extends from top of chassis, horizontal mount

Halogen, 18-inch, on/off switch control, wired base,

LF18T5 neck extends from top of chassis, horizontal mount

TIMING

New orders for the discontinued Littlite models will continue to be processed while supplies last.
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